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          October 5, 2022 
 

For Public Posting 
 
Re: CoC Notification of Rejected or Reduced Applicants 
 

 
Lane County released a Request for Proposals on August 12, 2022 to solicit potential projects 
for submission with the Unsheltered Supplemental CoC Application. One proposal was 

received. No proposals were selected to move forward. 
 
This is a public posting to notify all interested parties that the following projects were rejected 

and not approved for submission with the FY22 HUD CoC Unsheltered Supplemental 
Competition process: 
 

Applicant: Lane County 
Subrecipient: HIV Alliance 
Project: Permanent Supportive Housing Project 

 
Reason: Project proposal did not meet minimum score required to move forward with 
application to HUD.  
 

The CoC is required to notify all project applicants no later than 15 days before the application 
deadline regarding whether project applications will be submitted and ranked within the 
Priority Listing submitted as part of the CoC Consolidated Application. Any project applicants 

rejected by the CoC must be notified in writing outside of e-snaps, with an explanation for the 
decision. All project applicants were notified of the final ranking on October 5, 2022.  
 

 
 
Amanda Borta, MSW 
Sr. Program Services Coordinator, CoC Lead 
Lane County Human Services Division 

 


